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Map testing will take 

place for 2nd-6th graders 

beginning August 31st.  

All students need to be in 

school during the testing 

window.  We suggest the 

following for students: 

 

 

Get a good night’s 

sleep 

Eat a good breakfast 

Do the Best you can 

on the test 

Believe you will do 

well and you will. 

 

Map testing is a bench-

mark of where the stu-

dents are at the begin-

ning of the school year.  

Teachers will use the 

information to help with 

instruction in the class-

room to foster positive 

learning for all students.  

I want to welcome eve-

ryone back for a suc-

cessful 2015-2016 

school year!  Research 

shows that parents, 

guardians, teachers and 

school staff working 

together can get very 

positive academic re-

sults for students in 

school.  I encourage 

you to volunteer in 

school and with our 

PTC.  Also, I encourage 

you to take your positive 

comments and con-

cerns to the teacher 

first.  If you work togeth-

er with your teacher, we 

can develop a success-

ful plan for every stu-

dent in our school. 

Dr. Tom Stiglic 

Parking Rules 

1.  No Cell Phone Use 

is allowed in School 

Zone. 

2.  No stopping in 

driving lane to drop 

off student.  NOT 

SAFE! 

3.  Drive Slowly 

through the parking 

lot. 

4.  Parents and 

Guardians should on-

ly park in designated 

areas.  Do not park in 

Staff parking areas or 

Fire Lane. 

5.  No Double parking 

or leaving car unat-

tended in drop off 

lane. 

Safety of every stu-

dent is our priority. 

Welcome 

Back 

Map Testing for the Fall 

Bicycle Rules 

Only students in 3rd-6th 

grade are allowed to 

ride bikes to school.  A 

permission slip needs to 

be filled out in the Main 

Office.   

Students need to agree 

to the following: 

*I agree to ride my bicy-

cle to and from school in 

a safe manner accord-

ing to the rules of the 

road. 

*I agree to keep my bi-

cycle parked in the 

proper place and locked 

during school hours.  I 

understand that I am 

NOT to unlock my bike 

and ride it during any 

recess time. 

*When I arrive at 

school, I will dismount 

from my bicycle and 

walk it on the school 

grounds.  

September 2015 

Dr. Tom Stiglic, 

Principal 
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Centennial 

Elementary 

Calendar of 

Events 

8-31-9-17  Map 

Testing 

9-2 Curriculum 

Night:5:15-K-3 

6pm-4-6 

9-2 PTC Meeting 

7:00pm 

9-7 Labor Day-No 

School 

9-8 5th Grade 

Band/Orchestra 

Sign-up 4-7pm 

9-24 Walk-a-thon 

10-7 PTC Meeting 

6:30pm 

10-12 Columbus 

Day-No School 

10-22 Fall Picture 

Day 

10-22 Parent/

Teacher Confer-

ence 3pm-8pm 

10-23 Parent 

Teacher Confer-

ences-No School 

10-23 Fun Fair-

5:30-8pm  Gym 

11-4 PTC Meeting 

6:30pm 

11-6 End of 1st 

Trimester 

11-23/11-27 

Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

Parking and Bicycle 

Rules 



Attendance 

Our Curriculum Night will be 

Wednesday, September 2nd.  All 

meetings will begin in the Multi-

purpose room. 

K-3rd will be at 5:15pm. 

4th-6th will be at 6:00pm. 

Please come see what exciting 

things your students will be doing  

this year. 

The first PTC meeting will be 

Sept. 2nd following curriculum 

night. 

The PTC’s major fundraiser for 

the year will take place on Thurs-

day, September 24th in the morn-

ing.  There will be stations that 

the students go to.  A D.J with 

great music will entertain the stu-

dents as they walk.  All parents, 

grandparents and any stakehold-

ers are encouraged to come 

cheer on the walkers.   

The walk-a-thon helps supports 

Centennial School.  Our goal this 

year is $15,000 to help with the 

purchase of educational computer 

programs, books for the library, 

assemblies and supplies for the 

teachers.   

Please come to the first PTC 

meeting on Wednesday, Septem-

ber 2 at 7:00pm in the Multi-

purpose room to learn more about  

what our PTC will be doing this 

year and how you can become 

involved. 

Students may have technology in 

school.  HOWEVER, the technol-

ogy can’t be shown or used in 

school or at school activities with-

out permission of the teacher.  

Technology should stay in pock-

ets or out of sight at all times.  

Student technology is for emer-

gency use only and only with per-

mission from a teacher or school 

staff member.  The school will not 

be responsible for phones or per-

sonal electronic devices in school 

or at school activities.  If a student 

displays a phone, staff members 

will confiscate the phone and take 

to the off ice to be picked up by a 

parent. 

We are looking for Special 

Education Para-Professionals 

at our school.  Apply on-line: 

http://www.edline.net/pages/

SDU46/

Departments_Programs/

Human_Resources/Careers 

Our school received 50 new 

laptops for our classrooms 

and 11 IPAD’s. 

We have 3 new Pre-

Kindergarten Classes at Cen-

tennial this year.  Their hours 

are 8am-2pm. 

We are looking for Lunch 

Room supervisors.  Apply on-

line: http://www.edline.net/

pages/SDU46/

Departments_Programs/

Human_Resources/Careers 

Page 2 Centennial Elementary 

Student Technology 
18th Walk-A-Thon 

Support our School 

Did You Know? 

the instrument program.  For 

questions, please email Mrs. 

Spina at jenniespina@u-46.org 

or Mr. Broeker at tristan-

broeker@u-46.org 

 We hope to see you there. 

Studies have shown that students 

who are in school on a regular 

basis are more successful than 

those who are not and we want 

our students to reach their poten-

tial.  We need parent cooperation 

in making sure students get to 

school and on time.  Please help. 

Students who come to school late 

will receive a warning for the first 

time they are late.  Students who 

come late a second time or more 

will receive a referral and deten-

tion. 

5th grade students have the 

opportunity to join Band or Or-

chestra this year.  Students will 

be bringing home information 

about the programs.  To sign 

up, please attend our sign-up 

night at Eastview Middle School 

on Tuesday, September 8th.  

Stop by anytime from 4pm-7pm 

to rent an instrument, meet your 

student’s director and receive 

additional information regarding 

5th Grade Band & Orchestra Sign-Up 

18th Annual Walk-a-Thon Curriculum Night 
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Dr. Thomas Stiglic, Principal  630-213-5632  tomstiglic@u-46.org 

Mrs. Jan Wilcox-Kindergarten  630-213-5632  janicewilcox@u-46.org 

Ms. Carolyn Bucchi-1st Grade  630-213-5632  carolynbucchi@u-46.org 

Mrs. Cathy Griff-1st Grade  630-213-5632  cathygriff@u-46.org 

Mrs. Julie Serna-2nd Grade  630-213-5632  julieserna@u-46.org 

Mrs. Tamara Stout-2nd  Grade  630-213-5632   

Mrs. Lynda Marquez-2nd/3rd Grade 630-213-5632  lyndamarquez@u-46.org 

Mrs. Kathy Hansen-3rd Grade  630-213-5632  kathyhansen@u-46.org 

Mrs. Gretchen Diedrick-3rd Grade 630-213-5632  gretchendiedrick@u-46.org 

Mrs. Christina Bucchi-4th Grade  630-213-5632  chrisbucchi@u-46.org 

Mrs. Lisa Steinberg-4th/5th Grade 630-213-5632  lisasteinberg@u-46.org 

Mrs. Kristi Person-5th Grade  630-213-5632  kristiperson@u-46.org 

Mrs. Betsy Stoughton-5th Grade  630-213-5632  betsystoughton@u-46.org 

Mrs. Jennifer Szafranski-5th/6th Grade 630-213-5632  jenniferszafranski@u-46.org 

Mr. Mike Moehrlin-6th Grade  630-213-5632  mikemoehrlin@u-46.org 

Mrs. Sarah Nyc-6th Grade   630-213-5632  sarahnyc@u-46.org 

Ms. Candy Mehta-ILP Primary  630-213-5632  candymehta@u-46.org 

Mrs. Jan Meloney-ILP Primary  630-213-5632  danielameloney@u-46.org 

Ms. Brenda Morones-ILP Primary 630-213-5632  brendamorones@u-46.org 

Mrs. Mary Andoni-ILP Intermediate 630-213-5632  maryandoni@u-46.org 

Ms. Beth Ellis-Music   630-213-5632  elizabethellis@u-46.org 

Mr. Chad Wolosek-Physical Education 630-213-5632  chadwolosek@u-46.org 

Mrs. Elizabeth Henninger-Art  630-213-5632  lizhenninger@u-46.org 

Ms. Lillian Aldawoodi-Psychologist 630-213-5632  lillianaldawoodi@u-46.org 

Ms. Lisa Soron-Social Work  630-213-5632  lisasoron@u-46.org  

Ms. Katie Affara-Speech & Language 630-213-5632  katherineaffara@u-46.org 

Ms. Kelly Roback-Cross Cat  630-213-5632  kellyroback@u-46.org 

Ms. Maria Del Valle de la Puente-PreK 630-213-5632  mariadelvalledelapuente@u-46.org 

Ms. Deborah Johansmeier-PreK  630-213-5632  deborahjohansmeier@u-46.org 

Ms. Estela Vazquez-PreK   630-213-5632  estelavazquez@u-46.org 

Ms. Cheryl Rivera, Librarian  630-213-5632  CherylRivera@u-46.org 

Ms. Margarita Bryan-Librarian  630-213-5632  margaritabryan@u-46.org 
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